
 

BART Delays/Wheels Service Updates -
August 20 and 21 
 

As part of its reinvestment program, BART is continuing its weekend track 
maintenance project between the Glen Park and Daly City stations. During the 
weekend of August 20 and 21, 2016, Blue Line trains that normally operate between 
the Dublin/Pleasanton and Daly City stations will be turned around at Glen Park 
station. This train service modification is expected to impact Dublin/Pleasanton-bound 
trains, which may run 5-10 minutes late relative to their normal schedule. 
 
In order to accommodate passengers transferring from BART onto Wheels buses, the 
last outbound bus trip from the (East) Dublin/Pleasanton station on routes #8, #10R, 
and #30R, respectively, will be held 10 minutes beyond their regularly scheduled 
departure on Saturday and Sunday night during the weekend of August 20 and 21 as 
follows: 
 
* Route 8 - The outbound trip normally scheduled to depart BART at 7:56p will instead 
depart at 8:06p 
 
* Route 10R - The eastbound trip normally scheduled to depart BART at 1:06a* will 
instead depart at 1:16a* 
 
* Route 30R - The eastbound trip normally scheduled to depart BART at 11:16p will 
instead depart at 11:26p 
 
* Calendar dates morning of 08/21 and 08/22, respectively 
 
During all other times, and for all other routes, Wheels will be running its normal 
weekend schedule; connecting passengers at the Dublin/Pleasanton hub who have 
time-critical destinations should plan their trip with the train delays in mind, and may 
wish to catch an earlier train toward Dublin/Pleasanton in order to make their regular 
or planned Wheels bus connection.   
 
We apologize for any inconvenience caused by these modifications. BART, Muni, and 
SamTrans will be operating shuttle and bus bridge service for passengers traveling 
beyond Glen Park station during the BART track work; for details, please visit 
www.bart.gov 
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